



Midleton Juvenile Committee Meeting Minutes

Midleton Juvenile Committee 2017

Chairman	Cormac Quirke	Vice Chairman	Willie Lawton
Secretary	Liam Wade	Asst. Secretary	Michael Carroll
Treasurer	Mary Quinn	PRO	Ruth Walsh
Child Welfare Officer	Ingrid O Riordan	Coaching Officer	Martin McSweeney

Meeting Date:	April 10 th 2017 at 8.00pm.
Attendee's:	Mary Quinn (Treasurer), Liam Walsh (Fe6), Diarmuid O'Dalaigh (Fe7) Kevin McSweeney (Fe6 & Fe10) Michael Carroll (Fe9), Willie Lawton (Fe9), Martin McSweeney (Fe11), Ray Fitzgerald (Fe12), Pa Beausang (Fe13), Gerry Smith (Fe14), Mark Hennessy (Fe15), Cormac Quirke (Fe16), Ruth Walsh (PRO) Ingrid O'Riordan (Child Welfare Officer).

Key Dates/Training

Item No.	Details
A	<p>Outdoor/Indoor Training Dates:</p> <p style="margin-left: 20px;">a. Outdoor Training</p> <p style="margin-left: 40px;">i. Main pitch opened and booked on Wed nights and Sat mornings for juvenile activities</p> <p style="margin-left: 40px;">ii. Fe6, Fe7 & Fe8 10 am – 11am on main pitch from April 22nd.</p> <p style="margin-left: 40px;">iii. Main pitch to be used for all Fe9, Fe10, Fe11 league teams participating in league format from 11am - 3pm each Saturday. First match time of 11.15am for home games to allow 10-11am training slot. Note sand bags should be used for all smaller goals during matches / training.</p> <p style="margin-left: 40px;">iv. Vocational School pitch – Available for games/ training – all coaches to check with times issued by Cormac. Note that all visiting teams should be informed that there is no water or toilet facilities at Tech field – offer use of main club facilities to visiting teams.</p> <p style="margin-left: 40px;">v. CBS pitch is temporarily off limits. Cormac to update.</p>
B	<p>Coaching/Training Courses/Vetting</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Foundation Level Training <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Ongoing • Child Welfare Training <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Ongoing

	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Garda Vetting <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Ongoing . • Young Whistlers <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ○ Liam Wade to confirm with parents if they are OK with receiving texts from group managers of Fe9, Fe10 & Fe11 directly in relation to league matches. If so group managers of Fe9, Fe10 & Fe11 to liaise between themselves to organise young whistlers as required. ○ Group manager to pay young whistlers after match & then get reimbursed from Mary Quinn - €10 per match per referee. ○ Cub to organise referee tops for each of the Young whistlers.
C	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Registration– all group managers to ensure ALL players are registers & paid BEFORE playing. Remove any parents from contact list of those players no longer registered.
D	Development Squads – squad days identified by Rebel OG – club players NOT AVILABLE to play in club matches on these days
E	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Flag Day – April 8th Super Valu – many thanks to all that assisted. La na gClub – Club to participate in ‘Darkness into Light’ this year instead of La na gClub.
F	
G	Easter Camp – hurling one day camp to take place on 11.04.17 / football camp to take place on 20.04.17
H	Online Facilities Booking System – ongoing – no decision made yet to proceed.

Action Items

Item No.	Details	Owner	Date Due
1	Coaches Roles and Responsibilities to be circulated to the team managers/ coaches ASAP		
2	Willie Lawton to call to community centre to collect all gear.	Willie	ASAP
3	Juvenile Club to organize Health & Safety / First aid/ Concussion awareness courses for coaches asap	Liam	Monday night ASAP
4	Coffee mornings – Fe6 & Fe7 to contact parents within their group to ensure that coffee morning continues at the club during 10-11am every Saturday of training. Cormac to contact Alan Donnegan regarding access to the club	Liam Walsh / Diarmuid / Cormac	ASAP

NEXT MEETING – TBC